[image: image1.wmf]SCHOOL OF ENGINEERING AND TECHNOLOGY  
18 February 2015

Sub:  Admission of Prospective Students in Engineering Disciplines of B.Tech. or M.Tech.
Dear Parent of Prospective Engineer:

In 21st Century we are moving further toward an interdependent World with intercontinental travel, globalized Service Providers, Industrial Enterprises with footprints and interests on every Continent resulting in International MNCs and consequent blurring of boundaries.  

While the Governments are trying to improve opportunities for all Citizens within their borders by improving business climate and resources availability, MNCs are trying to leverage locational advantages of overseas operations, sourcing skilled manpower and also outsourcing business processes to stay competitive and produce better quality products and services at more affordable prices.  Ultimately this is leading to competition among Organizations for quality work force from anywhere, wherein their educational levels, academic rigor, operative pedagogies, training methodologies, work ethic, socio-cultural perspectives, professional aspirations and a cosmopolitan outlook become imperative.  

We at the School of Engineering and Technology at Ansal University are cognizant of all these factors for the eventual success of its Graduates and are consciously reshaping its processes to match the needs of the times and expectations of work.  In this journey toward realization of self potential, we invite the Aspirants to Engineering profession to partake and be successful in their chosen career.  You are welcome to get acquainted with some of the activities for overall development of our Students at 
https://www.facebook.com/SET.AnsalUniversity
https://www.facebook.com/AnsalUniversity
Wishing you all the best to make an intelligent choice at this crucial juncture in your life.

Sincerely
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Prof. Y.V. Satya Kumar, FIE, FIIPE
Dean

School of Engineering and Technology

Ansal University






